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The month of September, with the welcome moisture, brought in an early flush of pinks, coho and some chum salmon to our creeks. But with the dry weather in October, even though we love it, unfortunately has made a huge dent in the creek flows. We need rain, not typhoons, but just enough to make the creeks fish accessible. The pink numbers were the best we have ever seen, there were pinks in almost every little creek running! The word out is that we can expect a great number of coho to return as well. 
There has been a flurry of activity in our tree nursery this fall. We have managed to donate over 700 trees to various groups on the east and west coast of the island. Thanks to MOF for all their donated plugs which they pass on to us so we can pot them up, grow them on and donate them back to various organizations for restoration projects. 

Our Pacific Salmon Foundation Auction/dinner/dance was a huge hit, completely sold out with a wait list! First time that has happened. Many people have already booked for next September with the added bonus of some folks offering up donations for next year as well. A huge thank you goes out to our committee members who always work so hard for the salmon and their habitat. 
Now is a very interesting and exciting time to help out at the hatchery as we will be venturing out into the creeks to bring the big salmon back for egg take. So if you would like to help or just come out to see what is happening and meet the volunteers, our hatchery hours of operation are Wednesdays and Saturdays 9 am to 12 pm, Rosewall Creek on Berray Road. Check out our website www.fbses.ca.

